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26/06/2017  22:32:582017/3206/P OBJ Agnes It is a complete shame that the developper will demolish a very nice home to stack up high 

an ugly building. I object to this proposal on the basis that the number of affordable units is 

not defined. Maybe Camden could get the developpers to plant high trees on the border with 

grange Park, so that when I enjoy the park I do not feel like in a fish bowl...All these 

developments should surely contribute to a plan to improve urgently pavements and safety of 

the top end of Kilburn high. that is grossly neglected. Additionally where are the visitors of 

these units supposed to park??? No CAQ I trust, as we have enough issues already. The 

area cannot take much more...
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